

CAS.2174

AIR MINISTRY,

WHITEHALL, 0/8 has per

5th September, 1960

Copy No. 1 of 3 Copies

ETS 2563

DECLASSIFIED
Per
Per
DOD letter 3/06/9/
By AND LC Date 9/03/46

Dear French white,

I expect that you will have heard through Staff channels that by June next year we should be able to start phasing out the arrangements under which you have made Project 'E' weapons available to us for the 'V' Force.

Now that the termination of this programme is in sight, I should like to say how very grateful we are to you and your Government for the help you have given us in connection with this project over the past few years. It goes without saying, of course, that the ending of these arrangements will not mean any slackening of the already close co-operation that exists between our two Air Forces.

EXCLUDED FROM AUTOMATIC REGRADING;
DOD DIR. 5200.10 DCES NOT APPLY

AFDRT TS CONTROL NO. W-47-60

> General Thomas D. White, U.S.A.F., Chief of Staff, Department of the Air Force, Office of the Chief of Staff, United States Air Force, WASHINGTON, D.C.,

Tom Pike

AFODC TS 60.

AFORQ Control Mr/84-